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this grand event and the profound impact it will have 
on world consciousness to reduce stress and tension and 
create a catalyst for greater peace and harmony in the 
world, and we look forward to seeing many of you there.

We are deeply appreciative of the friendship and support of 
our donors and friends, which provides a solid foundation 
for Purusha to dive deep into pure consciousness and as a 
result create a powerful influence of peace and harmony 
in the world. It is clear that our world is in need of 
even greater coherence at this time, and your support 
helps us contribute  to the efforts of the worldwide TM 
organizations in hastening the transition to Heaven on 
Earth.

If you aren’t currently a donor and would like to contribute, 
or if you would like to increase your regular donations 
or make an additional one-time donation, please visit 
purusha.org/donate. 

We wish you and your family and friends perfect health, 
happiness and enlightenment in the coming year.

Jai Guru Dev

Maharishi Purusha Program

P.S. To receive our email newsletter please sign up at 
purusha.org. Our emails sometimes end up in people’s 
spam folders, so please add us to your contact list and 
check your spam folder.

December, 2023

Dear Friends of Purusha,

In appreciation of your friendship and support, please 
find enclosed our 2024 Purusha calendar.

Also enclosed is our 2024 course schedule.

In addition to our traditional courses, we have added 
four TM® Retreats for meditators with the option to 
receive an Advanced Technique. We held two such TM 
Retreats this year and, based on their popularity and 
success, have scheduled four more during the coming 
year. If you know of any TM meditators who you think 
might be interested in this opportunity, please refer 
them to the maharishipurusha.org website.

Top leaders of the TM organization are coming to lead 
several of our courses in 2024. Dr. Neil Paterson will 
lead a WPA in February, Dr. John Hagelin will oversee 
an MIU Faculty retreat in March, Dr. John Bright will 
lead a Bhagavad Gita Chapters 9 & 10 WPA in August, 
and Dr. Doug Birx will return to hold another special 
TM-Sidhi Refresher course/WPA in October.  Please 
see our website and the enclosed 2024 Course Schedule 
flyer for more details.

Additionally, over 160 Purusha from around the world 
are planning to attend the 10,000 Assembly for World 
Peace in Hyderabad, India, from December 29 to January 
13th. We are looking forward with great anticipation to 
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